
Due to major Downtown Garland Revitalization projects there will be some temporary   
changes in available parking during the Garland Summer Musicals. The parking lot at City 
Hall will be closed. Museum Plaza and Austin Street adjacent to the Arts Center will also be 
closed.  However, most of the Granville Arts Center parking lot will still be available. 

 

We would also like to make you aware of the 5th Street Crossing Parking Garage which is 
open to our theatre patrons. The entrance to the garage is on 5th Street directly across from 
The Atrium and next to the 5th Street Market. (See the red star  below) 
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Thank you for your support of the Garland Summer Musicals. 

We look forward to seeing you this summer celebrating  

GSM’s Spectacular 2013 Season! 
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